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Irrigation Project Update 
 
MetroWest Master Association is well into the highly anticipated upgrade of 
the irrigation system for MetroWest Communities. The first division to 
experience the benefits of the $1.6 million project was Westpointe Boulevard, 
where the irrigation system can now be regulated through computer systems 
down organized water pathways. 
 
At this time, installation of the upgraded irrigation has continued to 
MetroWest Boulevard. During the irrigation upgrade process, Newburg 
Irrigation personnel and vehicles will be noticeably in the community digging, 
boring and installing new equipment along specific business and residential 
property lines. 
 
In some cases they may be directly facing specific easements along 
pathways. If there are lines within easements along roadway that may 
belong to specific owners, please contact MWMA at 407-601-5995 to 
communicate this as soon as possible. 
 
MWMA is seeking the least disruptive measures to complete this new, state-
of-the-art irrigation system replacement of the previous system, which was 
nearly 30 years old.  
 
Patience is asked for as this upgrade is completed. MWMA is striving to 
ensure the impact to commutes will be minimal, and is assured, the final 
impact to the community will be substantial. 
 
May thanks for the continued cooperation through this process. If there are 
any questions or concerns as we reach property lines, feel free to call MWMA 
at 407-601-5995. 
 


